HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION BOROUGH OF GETTYSBURG 59 EAST HIGH STREET, GETTYSBURG, PA 17325 MARCH 3, 2022

Chair Janet Riggs Called to Order the March 3, 2022 Human Relations Commission meeting at 5:20 PM. Those in attendance were: Chair Janet Riggs, Vice Chair Taureen Moses, Secretary Jennie Dillon, Janelle Wertzberger, Pastor Jay Eckman, and Scott Hancock. Others in attendance: Matt Moon, Borough Council Vice President, Carrie Stuart, President of Gettysburg Adams Chamber of Commerce, 1382 Biglerville Rd., Gettysburg.

Moved Pastor Eckman, seconded Ms. Wertzberger to approve, February 3, 2022 meeting minutes. All approved.

Public Comment

Carrie Stuart, President of Gettysburg Adams Chamber of Commerce wanted to know more about the Borough of Gettysburg Non-Discrimination Ordinance, the role of the Human Relations Commission, and how the Chamber could help communicate information to their member businesses that are located in the Borough.

Ms. Stuart invited the HRC to make a presentation to the Chamber Board of Directors, provide information to be published via a digital edition of the Chamber newsletter, and attend a County Connections meeting which is held four times a year within the county. It was suggested by Ms. Dillon that the HRC be featured in the June digital newsletter to coincide with Pride Month in Gettysburg. Ms. Stuart stated she would follow up with Chairperson Riggs on that.

Old Business

HRC Brochure – Ms. Wertzberger presented a two-sided brochure for the Commission to review. With two small adjustments, Pastor Eckman moved, Mr. Moses seconded to approve the brochure. All approved.

Borough Website – Mr. Moon will talk to Borough Secretary, Sara Stull about making corrections to the HRC page on the Borough Website to include Commissioner names and change some of the media content.

New Business

Pastor Eckman informed the Commission that he is being assigned to a congregation outside of the Borough. As Pastor Eckman does not live in the Borough, nor will he be working in the Borough, he must regretfully submit his resignation to the Commission effective May 31, 2022.

Public Comment

No Public Comment

Adjournment

Chairperson Riggs adjourned the meeting at 6:20 PM. The next scheduled meeting is April 7, 2022 at 5:15 PM at the Borough Office.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jennie Dillon, Secretary